EAA Chapter 1265
August 20
Rays Roost

Joe called meeting to order 9:32
Pledge of Allegiance was respectfully observed by all.

We had an excellent group of potential members attend. Joe
welcomed everybody.

Minutes of previous meeting were read and approved by all.

Treasurer’s Report was presented by Roger Barnhill.

50%$ was spent in memorial to Chris Hayes.

Deposit of 20$ dues was made.

Joe spent 157.53% in parts on project.

Russ donated 54% to project fund.

Shad and Lewis put forth motion to approve and it was passed.

New members should join National EAA Organization.

Old Business:
Lewis discussed September 6 closure of Foley Airport for 10 days.
There will be limited runway closures to contend with.

Fairhope Airport will do complete rehab next year.
Russ brought up two accidents due to pilot not being aware of other aircraft while
landing.

Las Vegas accident had one overtaking aircraft contributing to cause of accident.

Joe brought up the need for a safety officer. Roger said Shad was volunteered at last
meeting. Shad will be next safety officer.

Neil Armentroot has built a STOL 750. He received his AWC, and is ready to start
phase 1 testing.

We will keep same schedule for project work.
Bob said we will try to do a better job of logging progress on project.



Roger suggested an officer keeps log here at hanger for everyone sign in during project
work.

Joe has made an offer to purchase avionics off | uncompleted craft for 2400$. Seller is
not ready to commit at this time. This is contingent on if we only want VFR plane. Russ
suggested we have an IPAD mount installed in the project.

Next meeting is September 17, at Rays Roost.

Joe adjourned meeting at 10:10



